
Franklin Elementary 

103 Country Club Road Hillsboro, TX 76645 

November 2016 Board Report 

Curriculum and Campus Updates 
During the month of November, we will continue our study on Farm/Harvest. We plan to have a visit 

from a farmer, see a tractor, and learn all about jobs on the farm. We will visit local nursing homes and 

sing  patriotic songs for the residents. We will have sharing feasts in our classrooms and plant flower 

bulbs in our courtyard.  We will also have an important food drive  this month where we  collect food for 

families. When we return from Thanksgiving break, we will study weather. 

Professional Development 

At Franklin Elementary, we understand that collaboration is a 21st century skill. We will visit the Piper 

School in Waco this month to discuss innovative learning. During our professional learning community 

we will discuss ways to enhance learning for students in poverty and English language learners. We will 

continue our FreshGrade e-portfolio implementation and CPR training with the Hillsboro Fire 

Department. The leadership team will participate in a district data review and review TASB policies. 

Upcoming Events 

 Food for Families - November 1st-17th 

 Nursing Home Field Trip- November 11th 

 Picture Retakes- November 16th 

 Sharing Feasts- November 18th 

 No School-November 21-25th 

 Mrs. Skelton’s Visit- November 30th 

Enrollment 
Head Start 51 

Prekindergarten 133 

Total 184 

Attendance 
96% 


